
OVERVIEW OF COVID-19 MEASURES 
Our team at VSI Berlin have worked closely with several 

specialists, ranging from experts in occupational safety and medicine to studio 
technology and acoustics. Together, we have implemented enhanced safety 

measures to protect our staff and talent, while maintaining the high-quality dubbing 
that we are known for. 

All of our studios in line with official regulations and recommendations, which not only
safeguards both health and safety but enables us to continue our collaborative, efficient 
and quality dubbing process. Non-studio personnel also continue to work remotely in 

order to minimise the number of individuals within our facility at any given time.

All measures were vetted and approved by our advisor 
on occupational health & safety.



Acoustic and disinfectable
partitions in all studios

between dubbing director & 
sound engineer as 

well as voice actor & 
audio editor.

Acrylic partitions to
protect the reception team
and visitors. All visitors and
staff complete a Covid-19

questionnaire.

Paperless and touchless
workflow for actors.

Text and context visible on
screens.

Only one voice actor
recorded at a time.

Strict disinfection routines
throughout the facility

and in studios between
every single voice actor.

Disinfection dispensers 
throughout

facility as well as outside
main entrances.

Recommendations for
hand hygiene, disinfection

and distancing rules on 
display throughout the 

facility. Disposable gloves 
and masks available.



Datum: 23.04.2020
Zeichen: 

Frau Ulrike Schubert 
VSI Berlin GmbH 
Stralauer Allee 2B 
10245 Berlin Durchwahl:

23.04.2020

Dear Ms. Schubert,

Re. Workplace inspection regarding Covid-19 safety measures

Together with members of your team, we conducted a workplace inspection 
on your company premises on April1. The aim was to check whether the 
protective measures you are considering or have already implemented 
against infection by Covid-19 are sufficient or may need to be extended or 
supplemented further.

The entrance and waiting area, the common facilities, the sound studios and 
the offices were inspected and assessed. Safety measures by marking 
minimum distances, erection of partition walls, use of surface disinfection 
and, if necessary, disposable gloves, repositioning of furniture and 
organizational adaptation of work processes were defined and established 
as measures. Furthermore, we discussed possible procedures in case of 
unclear symptoms of employees.

In my opinion, the measures taken in this way fully comply with the current 
recommendations about safety standards at work during the current SARS-
CoV-2 pandemic as published by the Ministry for Work and Social Affairs 
on 16 April 2020.

Sincerely,

Stephan Quentin
Head of Department
Senior Occupational Health Physician
General Practitioner
MRCGP (Member Royal College of General Practitioners, UK)
DTMH (Diploma Tropical Medicine, London)
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